LADIES GOLF NEWS:

This past week was very active for the ladies, as it began with the Tuesday twilight. The winners were Diane Conklin - Low Net; Linda Hutchinson - Runner-up and Isabel Renaud - Least Putts.

Ten members of the Ladies Club travelled to Thunder Bay on June 23rd, to compete in the "Nine Hole Open" at the Chapples Golf Course. Congratulations to Jean Megraw and Linda Hutch -inson who were winners in the "B" Division, while Diane Conklin had the low net in the "C" Division.

Despite the fog, a most successful mixed two ball tournament was held on Friday. Afterwards the fifteen couples who participated enjoyed barbecued hamburgers provided by the ladies club.

Prizes were awarded to the following players: Low Net - Linda Hutchinson and Terry Conklin; Runner Up Low Net - Helen Farrell and Randy Hutchinson; Low Gross - Diane Conklin and Dick Rattray; Least Putts - Jan Hall and Reg Cotton; High Net - Audrey Hara and Grant Mosseau.



PUBLIC

## MEETING



Wednesday, June 29th

Time: - 7:00 p.m.

Place: Conference Room of Recreation

Centre.

Who: All interested tennis players,

regardless of age.

PURPOSE: To form either a Terrace Bay Tennis Club or a steering

committee.

If tennis players in Terrace Bay wish to see imporvement in facilities, improve -ment in control of courts, more tennis clinics, etc., YOU must show your support and interest by attending this very important meeting.

